Dear Sirs,

In his comments before the panel on February 16th , Stephen J. Entin's comments regarding the importance of a consumption based tax restructure were right on the money.  

In the formulation your recommendations please give careful consideration; particularly to his comments illustrated in the last three frames of his presentation on Fairness, Visibility and his Conclusion.

I encourage you to move the US into the real and honest world of a consumption based and fair tax system. 

Sincerely,

Blaine Nichols

Layton, Utah

801-546-4777

